
ATTENTION PROVIDERS 
 
Hello!  You are being invited to participate in a research survey regarding the perception of mobility as a 
human right.   
 
The purpose of this research is to assess student, parent, and early intervention practitioner opinions regarding 
if mobility is a human right. Your participation would involve responding to an online survey, which should take 
roughly 5-10 minutes to complete. 
 
At this time, there is only one round of data collection needed participation. Your responses will be confidential, 
with no identifiable information being recorded with the survey other than the population group you are a 
member of (student, parent, or practitioner). Your responses will be converted into a digital data group set that 
will be saved digitally and kept for about a year for review. 
 
The survey will be open and available March 28 to April 29, 2022. 
 
We do believe that the benefit of this survey will help guide education of healthcare practitioners working with 
children with limited mobility. This information could provide guidance for work towards insurance coverage of 
assistive technology to assist mobility in this population as well. We do not foresee any risks of participating in 
this research other than possible emotional stress when debating whether mobility is a human right. 
 
This research has been approved by the Wheeling University Institutional Review Board. If you have any 
questions regarding this research, please feel free to contact Alison Kreger, PT, DPT, EdD, 
at akreger@wheeling.edu. If you have any questions regarding the Institutional Review Board approval or 
process, please feel free to contact IRB@wheeling.edu. Your participation is voluntary, and you may withdraw 
from participation at any time. 
 
By continuing using the link below, you are agreeing that you are providing implied consent to participate in 
this research, including that you understand what is being asked of you and that you are of at least 18-years of 
age. 
 
Survey Link. https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MOBILITY__SURVEY 
 

 
Alison Kreger, PT, DPT, Ed.D.  
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